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Comments: The U.S. Forest Service needs to phase out special use permit cabins on National Forest.  People

should not have exclusive use of public land.  All public lands belong to everybody.  Many of these cabins often

have septic systems that pollute, if they even have a septic system.  Take advantage of any opportunity to get rid

of special use residential cabins.


